
Submitter: Rose Kaler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1154 

I strongly oppose this bill, as it represents an excessive and unwarranted extension 

of government authority into the rights of individuals and communities to manage 

their own water resources. Such measures undermine local autonomy and threaten 

the responsible stewardship that citizens have historically maintained. Rather than 

helping, this proposal risks creating unnecessary burdens and confusion. I urge a 

decisive NO vote on this legislation. 
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